From: Brian Sadek <briansadek@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, June 16, 2022 8:44 PM

To: DilLeo, Alexis <ADiLeo@a2gov.org>

Cc: Tifani Sadek <tifsadek@gmail.com>

Subject: City Initiated TC1 Rezoning - Stadium Boulevard Area

Hi Alexis:

We didn't find out about the hearings / meetings on this plan until today, but we'd like to express our STRONG
SUPPORT for this proposed zoning district. While we are homeowners in the vicinity of the proposed district --
meaning that we'd likely see increased congestion in the district, where we conduct the majority of our day-to-
day activities -- we feel that the benefits of increased density, decreased reliance on personal automobiles and,
frankly, more stuff to do far outweigh concerns about congestion or changing the "character" of an area that is
mostly composed of characterless strip malls.

We'd also add that, to the extent increased housing supply might have a negative impact on our property value,
that's a small price to pay for leaving a more sustainable city to our children and those that follow us and them.

Thank you for your time, and we hope this doesn't come too late to be lodged as a statement of support.

- Brian and Tifani Sadek
1003 W. Liberty St.
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